COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET
May 26, 2024

Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office
of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.

Advance Announcements

Friday, June 7: Hope Haven invites you to their 26" Annual Fishing Benefit starting at 7am at Fort Randall Dam
in Pickstown, SD. Registration is $60 per angler and children under 16 are free. Register online at
hopehaven.org/events or call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org.

Wednesday, June 19: Join us for the 34" Annual Golf Benefit for Hope Haven at 11am at Emerald Hills Golf
Course at Arnolds Park. Registration fee is $150 per golfer. Sign up for this great cause by May 31 at
hopehaven.org/events or call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org.

Saturday, June 29: Hope Haven’s Rich Harmelink Commemorative Trail Ride at Newton Hills State Park in
Canton, SD, will be held with registration at 8:30am, followed by the trail ride at 10am, and lunch at 12:30pm. To
order a shirt, the cost is $10 or 1 free shirt for every $25 donation. Please order a shirt by June 13 if desired. To
register for this free will donation event, call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org.

Requested Announcements

The Bargain Alley Thrift Store and Furniture Outlet are seeking more volunteers. Please contact Kari Hoekstra at
bargainalleyhull@gmail.com or call the store, 712-439-6800, if you are interested.

Love INC Sioux County would like to say THANK YOU for your support at our recent Spring Share Trivia Night!
Your donations will be used to support our capital campaign fund to purchase our office space in July 2026. We
are humbled and grateful for how God provides for all that we could ask or imagine through the generosity of local
churches, businesses, and individuals! Please continue to pray for our ministry as we seek to mobilize local
churches to transform lives and communities In the Name of Christ!

Justice For All is going to Voice of Calvary Ministries on June 15. They are taking school supplies for VOCM'’s
School Backpack Program. Donations may be brought to JFA before June 13. Donations include: box of 8 large
or 16 regular crayons, washable markers, glue sticks, 8 oz. school glue, 12” ruler, pocket folders, colored pencils,
pink erasers, #2 pencils, and backpacks. Contact Nick at 712-476-2804 with any questions.
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